
On Thursday August 12, eleven FOSM volunteers hiked to Un Poquito Trail in Cold 

Canyon to continue work on the final section of reroute to move the trail out of the 

drainage. By mid-day we were certain enough of at least completing the “roughing-out” 

of the section that we decided to finish each end, connecting the new reroute with the 

old trail. Our next session will be spent fine-tuning the new relocated section and closing 

off the bypassed original trail. This will complete our work in Cold Canyon! 

The volunteers were Courtnee Bennett, Claudia Bergsohn, Jenny Blackmore, Dan Briand, 

Don Carnicom, Bruce Hansche, Jim Houle, Pat Madden, Eric Russell, Cleve Sharp and 

Mark Werkmeister. 

Photos by Jenny Blackmore. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

                                        Not a bad setting for chain gang work… 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               A bit steep                                                       A bit rocky 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          Many hands                         Nice rock! (so he moved it near the trail) 



                                         Tough section with clay walls 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           Before(ish)                            During.  Pick a little, rake a little… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                      The Bergsohn-Russell Ramp 


